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Good morning Mr. Chairman and Members of the Government and 
Veterans Affairs Committee, my name is Captain Jody Skogen, 
Administrative Services Commander for the North Dakota Highway 
Patrol.  I am here today to testify in support of Senate Bill 2043.  
 
The Highway Patrol believes the adjustments offered in the bill will help to 
maintain the solvency of our retirement program. The men and women of 
the Highway Patrol, both current as well as retired, appreciate your 
consideration as you review the recommendations offered by NDPERS. 
This completes my testimony, and I would be happy to answer any 
questions you may have.  

  
  
 


